
Crimean-Congo Hemorrhagic Fever (CCHF) Online Infection 
Control Short Course

August 13th,15th & 17th 2018
The American Society for Microbiology (ASM) is partnering with the Pakistani Biological Safety
Association (PBSA) to offer a short biocontainment course, CCHF: Working Towards Zero
Secondary Infections.

If you are a hospital employee working with infectious patients, a laboratorian working with CCHF
samples, or generally an infection control professional, we want to work with you towards the goal
of zero secondary CCHF infections in Pakistan. As part of working towards this goal ASM - PBSA are
offering this short course before Eid Al-Adha, the week of 13 August, facilitated by biorisk
management expert and course developer Mr. Sean Kaufman. The course will be conducted on
Monday 13 August, Wednesday 15 August, and Friday 17 August for 2 hour long sessions at 11am
Pakistan time.

This program has been designed for healthcare professionals and providers who work in
emergency rooms, triage centers, patient transport, hospital administration, and intensive care
units - who may have come in direct contact with infected patients or those suspected to have a
CCHF infection.

Note: This program is being offered through an online learning management system and will be
broadcast live. Designated venue at SKMCH&RC will be communicated to the participants later.

Last Date for Registration: 30th July 2018 

Registration is on a first-come first-served basis

For Registration please contact:
Human Resources Department
Medical Education Section
SKMCH & RC, Johar Town
Lahore Pakistan
Phone: +92 42 35905000   Ext: 4303, 4305
Email: pathoff@skm.org.pk
Website for programme information: www.shaukatkhanum.org.pk

http://www.shaukatkhanum.org.pk/

